
From: Planning Gateway One  
Sent: 06 October 2022 12:51 
To:  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/1041/P (our ref 
pgo-2023) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Thank you for your email in relation to the above application. 
  
HSE is the statutory consultee for planning applications that involve or 
may involve a relevant building.   
  
Relevant building is defined as:   

• contains two or more dwellings or educational 
accommodation and   
• meets the height condition of 18m or more in height, or 7 or 
more storeys   
  

“Dwellings” includes flats, and “educational accommodation” means 
residential accommodation for the use of students boarding at a 
boarding school or in later stages of education (for definitions see article 
9A (9) of the Town and Country Planning Development Management 
(England) Procedure Order 2015 as amended by article 4 of the 2021 
Order.   

  
However, from the information you have provided for this planning 
application it does not appear to fall under the remit of planning gateway 
one because the purpose of a relevant building is not met.    
  
Further information is available on the HSE website here. 

Once again thank you for your email, if you require further advice with 
regards to this application, please do not hesitate to contact the planning 
gateway one team quoting our reference number (pgo-2023) in all future 
correspondence.  

Kind regards 

Operational Support 
Building Safety and Construction Division  
Health and Safety Executive, Redgrave Court, Merton Road, Bootle, 
Merseyside, L20 7HS  

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/7ifGCVAG3FOxAg8sGRbjj?domain=gov.uk

